
DUKE POWER GOMPANY
P.O. BOX 33180

CHARLOTTE, N.O. 28242
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE

84 SEP 18 Sehtiehgr ('a " "*". .... - -

12, 1984-=m. =>o.

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

-

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station
. Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287

IE Bulletin 84-02

Dear Sir:

This letter is a Supplemental response to IE Bulletin 84-02 which concerns-
failures of GE type HFA relays in use in class IE Safety Systems. By a
letter dated July 13, 1984,- Duke provided an initial response to . this
Bulletin for0conee Nuclear Station. In this letter you were informed that
Duke's review addressing the generic concerns expressed in the Bulletin
was still in progress and would be provided shortly after completion of the
'invehtigation. This letter provides the results of our investigation.

DukehasfoundthiattherearenosimilarproblemswithOconee'ssafety-
related relays.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the information contained herein
is correct to the best of my knowledge as executed on September 12, 1984.

Very truly yours,

r- MA;2'' / -

Hal B. Tucker
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cc: Document Control Desk Ms. Helen Nicolaras
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D. C. 20555 U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washingtori, 'D. '(i.~ 205'55'- i

NRC Resident Inspector
Oconee Nuclear Station
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